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Joe Quaider
2257 Vista Parkway - Suite 28
West Palm Beach, FL 33411

 12-16-2011
Hi Joe, 
	I just wanted to thank you for the great job you and everyone at your company did putting in my new balcony doors and window. You really made it headache free for me. I thought not living in Florida and having to take care of replacing the doors by phone would be more difficult. 
	I had 5 estimates. You followed through, had competitive pricing and you made me feel comfortable choosing your company for the job. I really didn’t need to do anything. You got board approval through my building manager, made sure all the proper beach and turtle codes were followed, filed for the permit, got it inspected and then they were done.  All clean and neat. My neighbor and local realtor told me they looked great….nicer than hers!
Thanks for doing this on my tight time schedule before my tenants move in. I really appreciate it.
I am redoing my kitchen in NY. I can only hope it goes half as smoothly as this job did. 
Thanks to you, Donna, Edwin and the crew. 
Happy Holiday.
Regards,
Renee Goldbrum
